
CSI - Clovis Support and Intervention 

Granite Ridge Parent Permission Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Granite Ridge Intermediate offers students the opportunity to participate in educational 
support groups that are part of our Clovis Support and Intervention (CSI) Program.  It is 
our goal in these groups that students will learn how to more effectively navigate life’s 
challenges, find peer support, and enhance communication skills as they continue to 
work towards personal and academic success.  Participation in the program is 
voluntary and parent/guardian consent is required. 

These confidential groups are led by staff specifically trained and certified in educational 
support group facilitation.  Facilitators follow curriculum that is created by Student 
Assistance Training International.  These groups meet once a week for one class 
period and run for 8 weeks. Students in group are responsible for making up all class 
assignments and arranging a time with the teacher to make up any quizzes or test. Their 
teachers will be notified that they are attending a CSI group.  

We would like your permission for your student to participate in the CSI group. If you 
have any questions regarding your child’s participation, please feel free to contact me at 
NicoleBerg@cusd.com. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Berg  

GR CSI Site Coordinator  

Please return the bottom portion to Ms. Berg (Rm. 184) or to your group facilitator. 

 

_______________________ (Student Name Printed) has my permission to attend a 
Granite Ridge Intermediate (CSI) Clovis Support and Intervention Educational Support 
group. 

______________________   ______________________ ______ 

   (Parent Name Printed)           (Parent Signature)             (Date) 

       

 



 


